AG Announcements - 9/30/13
HSGQE Testing Retakes will be in the Conference Room at 8:30 AM

Reading Tuesday October 1
Writing  Wednesday October 2
Math Thursday October 3

If you believe you have one or more sections to take, or retake, you should check with your adviser or
the office immediately.

There will be a senior meeting tomorrow at noon in Ken's room. Planning for the November dance is on
the agenda.

Students interested in the Nicaragua travel Spring travel intensive should meet this Wednesday at noon
in Ken's room.
Ken

PSAT (Preliminary SAT) is October 19th - there are still some test openings available. Juniors should
definately sign up...it's a good idea for Sophomores too. To register see Mlchelle in the office for details.
There will be a Sophomore meeting this Tuesday at noon in Bob’s room.

New Club announcement! Steller Grad Jacob Holley-Kline will be starting up a Spoken

Word/Performance Poetry club after school this Wednesday. The club will meet at 2:30 in Bob's room.
All skill-levels are welcome.



